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' the Mayor, Aldermen and Councillors
' of the Rye Borough Council,

I have the honour to present the Annusl Report of the ledieal
dcer of Health for the year 1852,

The health of the Borough continues to ¢ompare favourebly with
| rest of England and Weles, the Corrected Death Rate being 10,56
} the Borough as agninst 11.3 for the whole of England and Wales,
Therse were sixteen cases ol confirmed Poliomyelitis within the
gh. An account of this unfortinate outhrealk will be published in

@ Medical Officer" of the 21st November, 1953, and a copy will be
t to you soon after publication.

It 1s extremely satisfying to record that there have hoan no

of diphtheria for the past eight years., The incidence of ths

¢ Infectious diseases 1s dlscussed fully in the gensral text,

The preparation of this Report and my paper on Poliomyelitis has

Atly increased the pressure and volume of worlk of my clerical

£f, and I wish to teke this oprortunity to thank them and

leularly the Chief Clork (Miss Portnell) for thoir painstaking

ance and cheerful acceptance of these added tasks.

1 am grateful to the Chief Sanitary Inspector and the Additional

lbary Inspector (Mr. Green) for their ¥illing co-operation at all
3

The Chief Sanitary Tnspector (ir. Gower) has supplied the

lstical information relevant to the Sanitery circumstances of the

glven in this report. It will be noted that his other

duties include thoge of Borough Surveyor and Wator Suporine-

3;, and that he has included reports on these matters.
L 8m obliged to the Town Clerk and
B8y and help.

the Tressurer for their

3 Housing Committee has glven every consideration to my
18 rehousing of deserving families,

plaas

I wish to thank you for your eneouragement and support during the

I have the honour to ba,
Mr, Mayor, Ladies and Gantlemen,

ch Oak, M. I. SILVERTON
Medical Officer of Hoalth.












































































































